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Adelaide Hills Productivity and 
Road Safety Package  

Main Road, Cherry Gardens 

    

 

We are delivering the Adelaide Hills Productivity and Road Safety 

Package to upgrade key strategic arterial roads in the region. The 

road improvements will support economic growth, improve road 

safety and increase fire resilience. 

The $150 million initiative is jointly funded by the Australian 

Government (80%) and South Australian Government (20%) over 

five years.  

What’s happening: 

We are starting works on Main Road, Cherry Gardens. Over the coming 

weeks activities will include establishing the site compound and early 

works including site surveys and vegetation removal and management. 

How this affects you: 

To safely undertake the early works, Main Road, between Black Road 

and Chandlers Hill Road, will be temporarily closed with a detour in 

place. The detour will be required each night from Sunday 

18 February to late February 2024 between 7pm and 5am.  

Local access only to properties within the closure area will be 

maintained. Outside of night works hours the road will be fully open 

to traffic.  

No works will be undertaken on Saturday nights, however some Friday 

nights may be required, please observe on site signage. Please see detour 

map overleaf. 

Onsite traffic controllers will be available to assist. Some properties in close 

proximity to the works may have short term restricted driveway access at 

times. The project team will contact affected properties directly in advance.  

Access to Main Road within the work zone will be closed for cyclists during 

work hours, please observe detour signage and onsite traffic controllers. 

Access will be maintained for emergency services vehicles at all times. 

To keep everyone safe around construction vehicles, a 40km 

speed restriction will be in place at all times on Clarendon 

Road in the vicinity of the site compound entrance for the 

duration of the project.  

  

When 

Site compound 
establishment from: 
 
Monday 12 February 2024 
Monday – Friday  
7am – 5pm  

Early works:  
 
Sunday 18 February – late 
February 2024  
Sunday - Thursday 
7pm – 5am (weather 
permitting) 

Where 

Site compound 

Clarendon Road, 
Chandlers Hill (approx. 
200 south of Main Road) 

Early works  

Along Main Road, 
between Black Road and 
Chandlers Hill Road  
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All vegetation impacts will be managed in accordance with legislative requirements and the Department’s 

Vegetation Removal Policy. Removal of vegetation will be carefully undertaken by a suitably qualified arborist. 

All trees will be inspected prior to removal and if fauna is found, they will be relocated by appropriately 

qualified professionals. For more information, please visit the project website.  

 

For further information: 

• Call Bardavcol for any traffic or property access questions during night shift hours on  

0499 686 232 

• Call the project team on 1300 794 880 

• Email DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au 

• Visit dit.sa.gov.au/MainRoadPRS  

Temporary road closure and detour  
Sunday 18 February to late February 2024 between 7pm – 5am (excluding Friday and Saturday nights) 

 

 

 

 


